
SHAC Meeting #2 - March 29, 2023 

 

4:00 PM:  Meeting Started 

 Kat Pierre and Sherman Amacher were approved by the board to be members of the SHAC 

 Sherman Amacher voted in as President of SHAC. Still needing Vice President and secretary. 

Once more people attend the meetings someone will be chosen for those positions.  

 Cindy Mann explained the wellness plan and responsibilities/goals for SHAC members to discuss. 

Wellness plan has to be posted by June 30th.  

 Cindy Mann to attend meeting at ESC for Wellness Policy Workshop and will explain at the next 

meeting what she learned. 

 SHAC members to come up with new ideas for the Health & Wellness Program. One example is 

Charlie Marshall sends home new fruits once a week for the students to try at home.  

 Discussion about smart snacks and how they need to be in compliance for meal reimbursement.    

 Next meeting will be on 4/19/2023 

 

4:42PM: Meeting adjourned 

 


